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ATTACHMENT IX-C: Long Term Technology Plan 

  

Suggested Motion: Informational 
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The initial phases of putting together a long term Technology Plans have begun.  We have held initial 

meetings with administrators and the technology team.  Through those discussions we have used a 

framework from Future Ready to help develop all of the necessary components of the plan.  More 

detail is still being added and the next phases will be to get input from various other groups such as: 

principals, teachers and support staff.  I envision the plan then being shared at the Curriculum 

Committee and eventually presented to the Board hopefully in November or December. 

 


